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Newsletter – July 2nd, 2025 

Enrollment 
• We have been adding new students to our ECS family as the summer has progressed! We 

are nearing one hundred and thirty students enrolled! On a related note, remember to take 

advantage of our referral program, in which you can receive free tuition for a month for 

referring new students to ECS. Please call the office if you would like more information. 
 
Uniforms 

• If you need uniforms for the fall now is the time to place an order.  Don’t delay!                                                                                                                                             

www.flynnohara.com/school/MD367 

          
Tuition 

• The first tuition payment has gone out.  If you have not received on please let the office know 
as soon as possible.  

 

Supply List 

• For those who like to shop early the supply list have been attached.    
 

Required Parent Orientation 
• Mark your calendars! On Friday, August 15, at 6:30 p.m. we will be hosting our annual 

Parent Orientation for the 2025-2026 school year. As a reminder, this meeting is mandatory 

for all students and at least one parent, since textbooks and important enrollment forms will 

be handed out after the meeting. Please ensure that your textbook fees have been paid in 

full by this date. 

Sports 
• Physical paper work is attached to this email.  Please return them to the office as soon 

as possible.  All players must turn in current physical paperwork. 
• If your child is planning on playing soccer or volleyball (7th-12th), please let the office 

know. 
 
 
UPCOMING  EVENTS 
August 15 – Parent Orientation 6:30pm 
August 18 – First Day of School 


